Reminder: Nominations for Elected Board Positions Closes July 15

Subject: Reminder: Nominations for Elected Board Positions Closes July 15
From: Miranda Rodriguez <mrodriguez@nacep.org>

Date: 7/9/19, 2:30 PM

To: PARTNERSHIP@LISTSERV.SYR.EDU

Greetings NACEP Members,

Just a reminder to nominate yourself or a colleague to serve on the NACEP Board.
Nominations close Monday, July 15th.

There are three Board positions open for election this cycle:

1. Member-at-Large: Member of the Board of directors and the executive committee of the
Board. Two year term, starting October 15, 2019. Serves as the representative of the
general membership and the Board liaison to the affiliated State and Regional Chapters.

2. Four-Year Public Institutional Representative: Member of the Board and the
Nominating Committee for the Board. Three year term, starting October 15, 2019.
Institutional representatives serve as the representatives of members from their same
institution type.

3. Two-Year Institutional Representative: Member of the Board and the Nominating
Committee for the Board. Three year term, starting October 15, 2019. Institutional
representatives serve as the representatives of members from their same institution type.
(Note: This second Two-Year Representative is a new position)

These elected positions are open to members in good standing from a NACEP accredited
program. Member-at-Large can be from any type of NACEP accredited program, the

institutional representatives must come from a NACEP accredited program of the
corresponding institutional type.

Nominations may be submitted using this link. The nomination period closes Monday, July
15th.
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